Reply to Attn of.

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center
Houston, Texas

77058

SD/90 February 26, 1990
TO: SD/J. Travis Brown

FROM: SD/William E. Thornton, M.D.

SUBJECT: Editorial Support

It is now obvious that my time will be almost fully occupied with
contractual matters for the foreseeable future such that I will
not be able to provide the direction coordination required for
editorial/reference research support. It is my recommendation
that the support arrangement you made be terminated until further
notice.

William E. Thornton, M.D.

SD/WEThornton:jrw:2-26-90:32785



